
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF COLUMBUS, WISCONSIN 

Public notice is hereby given that the City of Columbus Plan Commission will hold a Public 

Hearing on Thursday, August 8th at 6:30 pm at Columbus City Hall, located at 105 N Dickason 

Blvd.  

The Public Hearing will be to consider the placement of a propane tank for fueling a backup 

generator at Lyco Manufacturing 115 Commercial Drive. 

A copy of the application and other information can be obtained by contacting Mike Kornmann, 

Director of Community and Economic Development at (920) 350-5894 or 

mkornmann@columbuswi.gov. 

Susan Caine 

City Clerk 


